July 2, 2014

Mr. Rick Oropeza
2569 Maine Avenue
Long Beach, California 90813==06

Regarding: Wmlvmlllow test~Long Beach, California 90806

__‘—._.__“_

Dear Mr. Rick Oropeza:

In response to your complaint on July 2, 2014, a "Noise Abatement Notification"
was mailed on July 7, 2014, to the alleged source of your complaint. This action

usually solves the noise problem.

You must wait for two weeks to allow the alleged noise source an opportunity to
correct the problem. If the problem continues after the two weeks have passed,
or recurs within one year of the original complaint, you must complete the
enclosed "Petition” and/or "Noise Complaint Form" and return the form(s) to us.
The completed form(s) are required by Section 8.80.370 of the Long Beach
Municipal Code which states in part "Enforcement of noise control regulations
shall be undertaken only upon receipt of a written sworn complaint made by a
person who resides or owns property within the noise district into which the .

alleged noise intrudes.”

{f you should have any questions, please contact Daniel Phillips at (662) 570-
4297 durmg regu!ar business hours, Monday through Friday.

Smcerely,

Nelson Kerr, R.E.H.S.,M.P.A.
Manager, Bureau of Environmental Health




